











Luckily, you are in a position to save us from this tyranny by a minority.
Taxpaying residents deserve better. Please reject this application outright
or , minimally, require environmental testing and clarification from the
county as to why they no longer permit this type of sewer system on the
mainland, but somehow it is just fine for our environmentally sensitive
island.

We pray that you will do the right thing.
Larry Thees

Tel: 732-489-7900

8725 Placida Road, Suite 7

Box 230
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